
34th Annual Highview- Whitefield 
Arts and Crafts Festival 

 
September 11, 2021, 9:00 AM to 4:00 PM 

At 
Whitefield Academy  

7711 Fegenbush Lane 
Louisville, KY 40228 

 
Sponsored by the Class of 2022 

 
We are excited to announce that Whitefield Academy will be organizing the Thirty-fourth 
Annual Arts and Crafts Festival on Saturday, September 11, 2021.  The Highview-Whitefield 
Arts and Crafts Festival is lead by the senior class of Whitefield Academy and their sponsors.  Its 
purpose is to raise revenue for the annual senior class trip.  
The festival is held on the grounds of Highview Baptist Church – back by the baseball field.  
Rain or shine, the Festival will be held outside! 
 
When considering your application, please note the following information: 
 

•  Usually we offer up to 125 booths; however, due to COVID restrictions it might be less.  
We will proceed based on how regulations allow us to operate.   

 
• We request that no yard sale items, re-sold items, flea market items, food vendors or 

any alcohol or tobacco promoting type items be used or sold at our event.  No raffles 
will be allowed at the festival.  Vendors who fail to adhere to this standard of quality 
risk removal from the show and will not receive an invitation for our next fair.  

 
•  All vendors need to provide their own canopy that fits in a 10X10 ft. booth space.  IF 

you have a canopy or tent larger than the provided space, you need to make 
arrangements to rent more than one booth. 

 
• All vendors need to submit one or two photographs that represent their body of work.  

These photos will facilitate our jury process and are kept on file.   
 
ONLINE APPLICATION PROCESS: 
 
This year we are moving to an online application process.   
 

1.  Click on the link below to apply.  Once we receive and review your application we will 
email you an acceptance notification with payment link.  Payments MUST be made 



within two weeks of acceptance or you will NOT be guaranteed a spot.  Payment is 
GUARANTEE of commitment.  There will be NO REFUNDS once payment is made.  
 
OR  
 
We will notify you about  waiting list placement. 
 
(Vendors who have participated in the previous year will get first priority before new 
applicants are placed.  Priority deadline for previous year vendors is May 31st. ) 

 
2.  We will follow up with emails regarding set up times, etc.  once we assess roll out plan 

details.   
 
If you  need additional information, please communicate with us: 
 
Email:  highviewfestival@whitefield.org 
 
Office: (502) 239-2509 
 

 
 

 
 


